
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1250 W Alder St• Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 • (509) 575-2490 

February 14, 2019 

Eric Hetrick 
Chevron Environmental Management Company 
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA 94583 

Re: Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site: 

• Site Name: 
• Site Address: 
• Facility/Site No.: 
• Cleanup Site No.: 
• VCP Project No.: 

Dear Eric Hetrick: 

Unocal Bulk Plant 0046 
217 E. Steuben St, Bingen 
61834259 
6383 
CE0480 

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is terminating the VCP Agreement governing Project No. 
CE0480. The project involved the cleanup of the Unocal Bulk Plant 0046 facility (Site). The 
effective date of termination is the date of this letter. We are providing this notice in accordance 
with the terms of the Agreement. 

Reason 

Ecology is terminating the Agreement because you informed us by letter emailed on February 9, 
2019, that you wanted to withdraw from the VCP. 

Next Steps 

Based on this decision, Ecology will take the following steps: 

Request the outstanding balance for review fees for this Project. In accordance with the 
terms of the Agreement, you remain responsible for any costs incurred by us before the 
effective date of termination. A copy of the October 10, 2018 invoice showing the 
amount due for this Project is enclosed. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at 509-454-7841. 

® 
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Sincerely, 

Frosti Smith 
V CP Data Coordinator 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Central Regional Office 

By certified mail: 7018 0360 0000 1740 9077 

Enclosure: Invoice 

cc: David Garwood, Garwood RK Co., Inc. 
Ed Ralston, Phillips 66 Company 


